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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace
Relations

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Additional Estimates 2009-2010

Agency - Fair Work Australia

DEEWR Question No.EW1051_10

Senator Cormann asked on 10/02/2010, Hansard page 134.

Question

FWA - TAKE HOME PAY ORDER GUIDE

Senator ABETZ—I will very briefly put on notice some questions to Fair Work
Australia. Let me express my very real concern. I asked questions about this guide
and why there was not such a guide on the website. The minister was telling me that
I could see it; it is clearly on the website. I had a look at the website, which showed:
Latest news 10 February 2010 New guide available—Applying for a take-home pay
order. On notice, when did Fair Work Australia put that onto their website?

Answer

Fair Work Australia has provided the following response:

The take-home pay guide was published on the FWA website on 9 February 2010
and was accessible through the search engine from that time.

The link to the guide from ‘Latest News’ on the home page was added on 
10 February.

The guide is available from the ‘Fact Sheets and guides’ page of the ‘Resources’
section of the website:
http://www.fwa.gov.au/index.cfm?pagename=resourcefactstakehome.
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